
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

Dear Students 

Kindly note, the school and the office will remain 

closed on 3rd September'2022 (Saturday) for 

classes KG to XI on account of Teacher's Day 

celebration. 

 

Calendar holiday will be observed on 5th 

September'2022 (Monday) on the occasion of 

Baba Ramdev Jayanti. 

 

Thank you 

Principal 

St. Patrick's School 


